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News

Witt Comments on IRS Position On 
Forfeiture Risk

Jeff Witt is quoted in the BNA Pension & Benefits article, 
“Proposed Rules Confirm IRS Position On Forfeiture Risk, 
Practitioners Say,” by Mary Hughes published on June 1, 2012. 

The article discusses the proposed regulations under tax code Section 83, which 
confirm the Internal Revenue Service’s position on what is or is not a substantial risk 
of forfeiture for purposes of taxation of compensatory stock awards.
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